PARISH UPDATES ON ONGOING WORK AT ST. FELIX

St Felix Gym fencing along Pembroke Avenue

The Pembroke Avenue fencing needs replacement for safety and appearance. The asphalt edge of the parking/playground has crumbled. Horseman Fencing will be replacing it in September. Thank you, Buck Gosse, for arranging the contracting. Thanks to all who assisted, Erik Sonnek!

BEFORE





St Felix Sacristy Exit Door

The sacristy exit door to Pembroke Avenue provides an additional egress for emergencies. The door and its locks have deteriorated and need to be replaced along with new storm door. It is non-standard size. Bids have been reviewed, and Precision Woodworks of Lake City will build a door to fit. A storm door from Interstate Lumber will be added.



